4.4.25
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome to our summer term! We hope you are well and had a lovely Easter break!
Here is some information for the following half term bellow:
Our new History, Science, Computing, RE, Art and PSHCE units will being this half term, please see the curriculum overviews with more details about what your child will be learning throughout Summer One. PE will be taught on a Monday and a Thursday so please ensure that your child comes in their PE clothes wearing appropriate footwear. 
Please ensure that your child brings in their reading diary every day, we will be awarding children raffle tickets for each time they read at home with a chance to win a prize on a Friday from our class prize box. Children should be reading at home as part of their home learning at least twice a week to help them improve their fluency and comprehension. Please write in your child’s reading record when they read their book (either physical book or on Oxford Owl), watches a virtual classroom lesson or spends time on Reading Eggs. Children library books are changed on a Friday afternoon.
Children will be practising their arithmetic skills daily through Maths lessons and weekly through targeted arithmetic sessions. Children will have received a Login for Times Tables Rockstars which children can practise their times tables at home to become more confident and fluent in their mathematical skills. The accounts will be checked weekly, and the most valuable players are celebrated in a celebration assembly.
Children will receive homework on a Monday which will be due on the Friday allowing children the opportunity to have the weekends to rest. They will receive a handwriting, English and Maths homework piece. If children are finding something particularly challenging, I will be happy to support your child in completing their work during breaktime or lunchtimes.
Thank you in advance for your support, and I am confident that if we work together as a team, your child will continue to make fantastic progress during this half term.

Many thanks 
Mr Dean, Mrs Idrees and Miss Marchant. 
